Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAY SAFETY AND MOTOR VEHICLES
Division of Driver Licenses
The Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, January 30, 2007, 9:00 a.m.

PLACE: The Capitol, Lower Level, The Cabinet Meeting Room, Tallahassee, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Proposed amendment to the above rule will be considered by the Governor and Cabinet. A notice of Proposed Rule Making regarding the above rule was published in the October 27, 2006, issue of the FAW, Vol. 32, No. 43.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles, Division of Driver Licenses, Danny C. Watford, Bureau Chief, Bureau of Administrative Reviews, Room C305, Mail Stop 81, Neil Kirkman Building, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0500, (850)617-2607.

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting Deborah Todd, (850)617-2607 or email at Todd.Deborah@hsmv.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
